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December 2019 
 

9 -1:30 K Winter Concert 
 -6:30 1-2 Winter Concert 
 
9-10  -Scotty’s Pizza Nights 
 
11-13  -Holiday Store Open 
 
13 -Spelling Bee 1:30 
 
19 -SAIL Art @ MHS 
 -China Chef Night 
 
20 - PTO Movie 
  
23-Jan. 1  -Winter Break 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
January 2020 
 

2 -School Resumes 
 
13-14  -Scotty’s Pizza Nights 
 
15 -Martin Luther King Jr.  
 Birthday 
 
16 -6:30 PTO Meeting  
 -District Spelling Bee 
 @ Washington School 
 
20 -NO SCHOOL for students 
 
21 -End of 2nd Quarter 
  
23 -China Chef Night 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  
 

Cold Weather Check List 
 

Take some time to go over the following check list to see if your child is ready for the 

cold weather. 
 

My child has the following: 

_____  Hat 

_____  Winter Gloves/Mittens (Waterproof are best…Not the little knit gloves!) 

_____  Coat (One that the student can zip/put on themselves.) 

_____  Snowpants (Now is the time to try these on and make sure the zippers and straps are 

working properly.) 

_____  Winter Boots (Ones that the student can put on and fasten/tie themselves.) 
 

Another thing to stay on top of is making sure these clothes are dried daily.  I highly recommend 

removing boot liners daily and placing them, along with mittens, near a heat source in your home 

to dry.  Imagine having to go outside with wet gloves and boots for 30 minutes when the wind-

chill is in the single digits! 
 

SEND CLOTHING FOR OUTDOOR RECESS EVERY DAY EVEN IF YOU THINK IT 

MIGHT BE INDOOR RECESS!   

 

Remember…all students will go outside for recess if the wind-chill is above 0 degrees.  
Playing outside in the winter can be lots of fun if you are dry and dressed appropriately.   
 

Be sure to write your child’s name on their outdoor clothing! 
 

If you are unable to afford warm winter clothing, please contact Kimberli Dammann at 715-383-

1312 for assistance. 

 

 

 

WINTER CONCERTS  

 

The Nasonville School Winter Concerts will be held on Monday, 

December 9th at 1:30 (Kindergarten) and 6:30 (Grades 1 and 

2).  Students in Kindergarten, First and Second Grades will present a 

program of varied songs, including some newly composed pieces and 

many old favorites.  

 

Doors will open at 12:30 pm for Kindergarten 

seating and 6:00 pm for First and Second Grade 

seating. 

 
 

 

http://theinappropriatehomeschooler.blogspot.com/2013/12/the-inappropriate-homeschoolers-top-10.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


SPELLING BEE CONTESTANTS 
 
The following students will be participating in the 

Nasonville School   Spelling  Bee on December 

13th:  Braiden Degenhardt, Ty Fetting, Cody 

Gagnon, Jax Gardner, Cayley Gosney, Ava Heeg, 

Allison Heiman, Rylee Jokipii, Tyler Nelles, 

Hannah Ridgway, Rachel Seubert, Liam 

Weatherford, Devin Weis, and Emelia Woodkey. 

These students received the highest scores on the 

Spelling test in grades 5 and 6.  

 

A special thank you to Mrs. Gruenloh for 

organizing the Nasonville School Spelling 

Bee.   
 

Good luck to all of you! 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MRS. VOSS IS NASONVILLE’S TEACHER OF DISTINCTION! 
 

Congratulations to Nasonville’s very own Teacher of Distinction…Mrs. Voss!  

Mrs. Voss received nominations from students, parents and colleagues for the 

Crystal Apple Awards.  Mrs. Voss is one of nine teachers to receive the Teacher of 

Distinction Award in our area.  She will be considered by a final selection panel to 

receive one of the four Crystal Apple Awards.  Regardless of the outcome, Mrs. 

Voss will always be a Crystal Apple in our eyes! 



UNEXPECTED EARLY DISMISSALS 
 

Tis’ the season for unpredictable bad weather.  With that in mind it is 
imperative that families are prepared for unexpected early dismissals.  Be sure 

that your family has a plan in place of how your child(ren) will be getting home.  
 
Please prepare your child with special directions in case school would be canceled during 
the school day.  Does s/he know how to get into the house if you are not home?  Does 
s/he know where to call you? 
 
Cancellations will be posted on the radio, the District website, 
http://www.marshfieldschools.org, TV, and the Blackboard Connect System will be 
activated.  Please do not inundate the school office with calls inquiring about 
cancellations without checking these other avenues first.  
 

 

Giving Back… 
NASONVILLE HOLIDAY STORE 
DECEMBER 11-13 
 

We are still taking donations for the Nasonville Holiday Store.   
 

All proceeds will go to local organizations or families in need.   
 

Please see more information on the PTO Facebook page! 

 
PBIS DECEMBER/JANUARY…  
 
During the month of January, we will be working for a hot chocolate treat 

with an extra recess.  There will be a large mug of hot chocolate in the 

hallway of the cafeteria.  When a class has earned a shield, we will add a 

“marshmallow” to the hot chocolate.  Once enough marshmallows have 

been added, we will enjoy the outside weather and warm up with hot 

chocolate after. 

 

We are also working towards earning money for the Humane Society.  Students are able to 

donate their knight tickets—each ticket is worth 10 cents.  Then at an assembly in January we 

will present the check to the Humane Society. 

 

Once again, this year, students will be able to use their knight tickets to have their favorite 

teacher “dress like an elf.”  There are buckets in the library for groups/grade levels of teachers. 

Once each bucket has 100 tickets, those staff members will need to dress up like an elf.  “Elf 

day” will be December 20th. 

 

http://www.marshfield/


 
RED-NOSED READING FUN! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Students in Ms. Kelly’s 3rd grade class completed a fun reading challenge!  Students had to read 

15 minutes per night during the week out loud with an adult at home.  When they submitted their 

reading calendars, they received a red ticket for every day that was signed. Those red tickets were 

used to purchase ‘red’ prizes.  If every day was signed on the calendar, they earned their red nose 

and a certificate!  The students then shared their red-nosed reading with their kindergarten buddies! 

 

HARVEST DANCE 2019 
 

Nasonville School had a great time performing their dances for you!  Thank you Mr. Eckes for 

organizing this event and showcasing our students’ dancing moves!  We collected and donated 

over 100 food items to the Soup or Socks Food Pantry.   
 

PTO NEWS… 

Nasonville students will be enjoying a movie, popcorn and drink thanks to 

our PTO!  On Friday, December 20th we will be going to Roger’s Cinema.  

 

This year’s movie will be: 

K - 6   Frozen 2 

Thanks PTO for a gift everyone can enjoy! 

 
 
From the Nasonville Staff, we wish you all a happy 
and safe winter break and holiday season! 
  



  



 

 
   



  



  



  



 


